
From: Batul Rahimtoola
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 2:32:59 PM

Batul Rahimtoola
Senior Case Administrator
Office of the Registrar

-----Original Message-----
From: seasonalrateclass <seasonalrateclass@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 12:39 PM
To: Batul Rahimtoola <Batul.Rahimtoola@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 3:26 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Stuart and Schipper

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello. The estimate that you provide for monthly consumption of 350kWh indicates a 54% increase. This size
increase is massive and should be phased in over 15-20 years rather than, say, 5 years.
Yours truly,
Stuart Schipper
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